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2024 BOARD LETTER

After many days that were not as long as we needed them to be, we end this year
with two things: grace and hunger.

We are grateful for what we have achieved this year. We went from 0 to 1, started our
formal business, grew our team to 15 individuals, and brought our goals closer and
bigger than yesterday. We formalized partnerships with huge companies, and our
desire to keep going and make the world better using technology has been heard.

Knowing that we have fulfilled the majority of our goals only makes us hungrier,
hungrier for more projects, more goals, and to make a real and tangible difference in
the world. We aspire for our names to be written in the history of our civilization,
recognized as a group who did crazy, bold, and unbelievable things for the sake of
others.

There are many things to change in this world, and we are here for them. Little by
little, I know we are going to make a difference. There is a mission above our
company’s mission, and that’s to create a world in which our sons and daughters will
live happily and peacefully. Let’s make it a reality.

Sincerely, 

Founder & CEO, VIVY TECH 

Pedro A Rojas A 

December 31, 2024
Miami, Florida


